North Denes Primary School Friday Newsletter 19,10,17

NORTH DENES PRIMARY

www.northdenesprimary.co.uk



On Monday, we had a harvest festival assembly. Mary, from the Salvation Army, was really impressed with the amount of food we donated. Some of the food included: cereal, spaghetti, cans of food and shower gel. Thank you to those of you who brought food in; it will go to a great cause and help lots of people in need.

Written by Josh and Jazmin 6W

The children need trainers or plimsoles for their PE lessons - NOT football boots with studs please. As the weather is getting colder, all children will need to bring track suit bottoms and a warm top. Also, please ensure your child has a water bottle with them. Many thanks.

From Monday 30th October, the main school gate will be temporarily closed whilst the builders are working on the new nursery building. Access at the start and end of the day will be via a temporary gate situated by the staff car park. Also please be aware that UK Power Network will be working on site putting in electricity mains to the new building during the first week back at school and therefore digging a trench on the path between the substation and the main gate.

As part of our I.D topic in Year 6, we created t-shirts to show our identity. On the 16th of October we started to dye our plain white t-shirts, on the 17th of October we added our extra detail. After half term, we will be doing a fashion show-so watch out Year 6 parents! Written by Bailey 6W.







'The children in nursery were interested in building. After reading the Three Little Pigs and making houses with different materials, the





children developed their own building site outside. We visited the builders, working on our new playground, to learn more about what builders do and brought these ideas into our play. The children knew we had to keep safe and wear a hard hat!'